
Hi Mona,

Dilan and I spoke with James Yoo with the Alameda County Public Works Agency (ACPWA).  We have 
agreed to place the destruction of the remaining soil vapor probes on hold pending the VMS installation.  
Our thought being the installation may require shuffling of near surface soils which could expose the 
remaining vapor probes.  The probes can be appropriately destroyed if and when they are encountered.    

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Land Water Division
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda , CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org
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